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MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRIME MINISTER

Sir Arthur Salter, Parliamentary Secretary 
of the Ministry of Yfar Transport (formerly Shipping), will 
be in Ottawa on Monday and Tuesday. He has been in Washington 
for some weeks as the representative of the United Kingdom 
on all shipping questions, and is coming here, primarily, to 
meet the Ministers and officials concerned with questions of 
shipping policy. I understand that he would like to see you 
while he is here.

You probably know Sir Arthur Salter from the 
years when he was the Director of the Economic Section of the 
League of Nations. Before that he had made a first class 
reputation as the Director of the Ministry of Shipping during 
the last war. He is now an independent Member of Parliament 
for Oxford University, and a member of the United Kingdom 
Government.
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